
August 8th, 2024

Colleagues,

Yesterday at approximately 3:30pm there was a single car accident involving a Boston Mass Transport van.
The driver drove into the side of the building to the right of the food pantry entrance. We are grateful there
were no injuries. The town of Medford Police and Fire responded very quickly and are looking into the
specifics, but it appears to be an unfortunate accident.

We are in the process of clean up and expect the program and offices to be open as usual 8/8/24. The food
pantry expects to continue regular operations.

If you have questions, please contact me or a supervisor.

Carolyne Guffey, M.B.A., PHR
Executive Director
Walnut Street Center, Inc.
291 Mystic Ave
Medford, MA 02155
P:617-629-3562


